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Overall Attendance for 1st Quarter   
 

Attendance continued to remain a high priority for BIS 
and we are very proud of the commitment.                 
BIS attendance for the 1st quarter was 96.2 %.  
 

This is amazing, keep it up! 

 

RESPECT • COMMITMENT • SELF-DISCIPLINE 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 
 

Thank you to all the parents who signed up “online” and attended our 

recent Parent-Teacher Conferences. It is so important that we work as 

a team to support the students in our school. We had an amazing 

turnout. Your involvement and engagement is needed and 

appreciated.         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

       

 

HS Students Awards 
Congratulations to High School students who received awards this 

week for showing the three BIS values: thinking flexibly, persisting and 

striving for accuracy.   We couldn’t be more proud of all the winners. 

Emergency school procedures during bad weather  
 

Please be sure to follow us on Instagram @biskwt to 

receive up-to-date info regarding inclement weather 

and other important information. 

 
BIS Upcoming Field Trips   
November 14: Field Trip for Gr. 11 to KOC.  
 

November 15: Field Trip for Gr. 12 to Al-Sabah               
Al-Ahmad Center for Giftedness & 
Creativity.  

                                  Field Trip for Gr. 9 & 10 to Kuwait 
International Arabic Books Exhibition.  

November 19: Field Trip for Gr. 10 to KOC. 
 

November  20: Field Trip for Gr. 11 & 12 to Kuwait 

International Arabic Books Exhibition. 

 

MS Students Awards  
Congratulations to Middle School students who received awards this 

week for showing outstanding work, dedication and achievement for 

the month of October. We couldn’t be more proud of all the winners.  

 

Dates to Remember 
 

November 13: Professional Development Day for 
staff, all students released at 12:00 
pm (No after school and KG clubs). 

 

November 14: Deadline to return envelope for 
progress reports to school. 
Last day to sign up for the 2nd 
session of after-school clubs. 

  

November 21: Prophet’s Birthday Holiday (tentative).  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Reading Month at BIS   
November is “PAWS” to read month at BIS. We celebrate and promote 
reading through different activities for all grade levels. Some of these 
activities are “Drop Everything and Read”, readers' theater, books on 
movies, hands on activities in addition to read aloud. If your child is in 
Kindergarten or Elementary and you would like to read for them, 
please contact the librarian, Ms. Dema, dema.omar@bis.edu.kw. 
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